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In English this week we have been applying all of our learning about complex 

sentences and different types of clauses in our Romulus and Remus stories. 

In Maths this week we have been learning about multiples, factors and prime 

numbers. We have been making a lot of links in our learning with times tables 

and mental methods of calculation. 

Next week we will be learning all about Roman Gladiators and the Colosseum and 

incorporating this into our writing. In Maths, we will be beginning our learning of 

fractions, decimals and percentages. 

As part of our Science and PSHE, we have begun our Relationships and Sex 

education by watching the first of three videos about the changes our bodies go 

through during puberty. We will be continuing this learning next week so be 

prepared for any questions your children may have! 

 

Reminders:  

Complete set Mathletics homework, practise spellings, times tables and read at 

least five times a week. 

Homework sharing: Tuesday 8th February at 3pm 
 

This week’s teacher’s awards went to: 

Rohan Marshall for excellent use of complex 

sentences in his story and Ryan Luton for 

excellent use of fronted adverbials in his 

Romulus and Remus retelling. 

Most housepoints award went to Chloe Howe. 


